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Norwegian has entered into a NOK 170
million contract with Star Tour

Norwegian has entered into an agreement with Star Tour, a subsidiary of the
world’s largest leisure travel company TUI Travel Plc, for the transportation
of Star Tour customers during the winter of 2010/11. The contract constitutes
40% of Star Tour’s planned winter volume and is worth approximately NOK
170 million.

The charter flights will depart from five Norwegian cities including Oslo in
addition to the Swedish capital Stockholm.
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